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***Media Advisory** 
 

Gaming Commission, OASAS, NYCPG and Jake’s 58 Hotel 
& Casino to Highlight NY Responsible Gaming Programs  

 
The New York Responsible Play Partnership – the New York State Gaming Commission, the 
Office of Addiction Services and Supports and the New York Council on Problem Gambling – 
along with the National Council on Problem Gambling will hold a news conference at Jake’s 58 
Hotel & Casino to highlight the services and programs available in New York to combat problem 
gambling. This event marks the continuation of events at gaming facilities to discuss NY's 
commitment to providing assistance to those who cannot gamble safely. 
 
WHO:  Robert Williams, Executive Director, N.Y.S. Gaming Commission 

Patricia Lincourt, Associate Commissioner, N.Y.S. OASAS 
  Jim Maney, Executive Director, NYCPG 

Caroline Valinoti, Long Island Program Manager, NYCPG  
Phil Boyle, President and CEO Suffolk Regional Off-Track Betting      

 
WHAT:  Press Conference to discuss problem gambling treatment & services 
 
WHEN:  June 8, 2023 at 11 a.m.    
 
WHERE: Jake’s 58 Hotel & Casino 
  3635 Express Drive North 
  Islandia, NY 11749   
 
     ### 


